
 

PPRC NEWS BRIEF 07/01/14 

 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) in collaboration with the 

United Nations Integrated Peace Building Office in Sierra Leone (UNIPSIL), 

will on Thursday 9
th
 January 2014 hold a one-day consultation meeting for 

executive members of the ten registered political parties in Freetown.  

 

The one-day inter-party consultation which will be held at the British Council 

Hall in Freetown, will allow political parties’ executive members, including the 

youth and women wings, to update themselves on the constitutional review 

process and emerging issues, and subsequently share information within their 

respective parties. 

 

After the executive level meeting in Freetown, a one-and-half day dialogue and 

inter-party consultation meeting will be held in Bo; bringing together party 

members countrywide. 

At the forum in Bo, parties will jointly deliberate on some of the emerging 

issues on the Constitutional Review Process. 

The process will be guided by a seasoned lawyer and UNIPSIL’s Legal 

Advisor.  

 

It is expected that these interactions and joint deliberations will reduce 

continuing tensions between parties. 

 

 

 

For more Information please contact: 

078201770/ 079719283/033777627 
 
 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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